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6th Racing License Update 

 

On July 19, 2018, the New Mexico Racing Commission put a halt to the application process. The July 30, 2018 

deadline will not be for the submission of applications, but rather for a submission of a “Letter of Intent”.   

The “Letter of Intent” submitted to the Racing Commission by July 30, 2018 must indicate the following: 

1) The name of the entity that wishes to file an application. 

2) The location within which the applicant wishes to submit for a new racetrack, i.e. name of city. 

 

 


